16th March, 1939.

Dear Mr. Kruhoffer,
I duly received your letter of thellth

instant respecting the welded bedplate and crankshaft

of one of the engines proposed for installation in
Messrs. Aalborg Vaerft's Yard No. 64, and I carefully
note what you say.

In the clrcumstances your action in
visitimg Mr. Christiansen in connection with this
matter is quite understood.

Yours falthfully,

C. H. Kruhoeflfer, isq.,

COPENHAGEN.




